
State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 
 

ANNOUNCING THE INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 

 
The Commission announced today that Sandee Sprang has been appointed Interim Executive 
Director by the Commission on October 12th, 2020.  Ms. Sprang will serve in this capacity during 
Executive Director Gary Cannon’s convalescence.   
 
Ms. Sprang began with the Commission on August 17, 2015 as the Director of Information 
Technology. Prior to joining the Commission, Ms. Sprang had worked with the South Carolina 
Attorney General’s Office as Director of Information Technology since 1995. 
 
Please carbon copy Ms. Sprang on all communications to Mr. Cannon during this interim period 
to ensure requests are properly handled.   
 
 

Contact Information 
Sandee Sprang 
Interim Executive Director 
ssprang@wcc.sc.gov  
803-737-5744 
  
Amy Proveaux 
Assistant to the Executive Director 
Aproveaux@wcc.sc.gov 
803-737-5744 

 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5764 

www.wcc.sc.gov 
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